RUDIZEACLUB

Hello,

As your child will be starting school in September, we just wanted to introduce ourselves as we
provide wrap-around childcare for Hassocks Infants School.

During term time, we run the Breakfast Club and After School Club on site at Hassocks Infant
School, and we also run Holiday Clubs for all primary aged children which is based at The
Windmills Junior School, in Hassocks, so only a short walk away.

Our online booking system allows you flexibility with your bookings; you can book regular sessions
for the entire academic year and a monthly payment plan can be set up, or you can book adhoc
sessions, as and when you need them. You can also cancel sessions online too. If you cancel a
session 48 hours before the session starts, you will be automatically issued with a credit which you
can re-use.

If you set up an account on our booking system (please enter your child’s details too, including
their class), you will automatically join our mailing list and we will be able to send you our ‘Warm
Welcome’ email at the start of September. The ‘Warm Welcome’ email contains lots of useful
information about the club including where to drop off and pick up your child, and useful numbers.

Also, some parents and carers like to book their child into our Summer Holiday Club for a few
sessions at the end of August as this is a great opportunity for them to get to know us and become
familiar with our fantastic staff before school starts.

Please take a look at our website www.kudizeclubltd.com for more details. If you have any
questions, you can send a message to equiries@kudizeclubltd.com or call 07714 391 851.

Thank you for your time and we are looking forward to meeting you and your child.

Kind Regards

The Kudize Club Team
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